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22nd November 2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Nursery and Reception Open Evening for prospective parents of children starting Nursery and 
Reception in 2025 
 
Wednesday 27th November 3.30 – 5.30 pm. This is a wonderful opportunity to view or fantastic setting 
and meet our fabulous Early Years team. Please spread the word ….. 
 
Christmas Concerts 

Christmas concerts tickets are still available on MCaS under ”Online Products” for your first allocation of 

4 tickets per family for Nursery and Reception children and 3 tickets per family for Years 1 – 6. Further 

tickets will be released on Monday 2nd December. 

Christmas Jumper Day  
 
On Thursday 12th December, the children can wear a Christmas themed jumper and comfortable bottoms 

of their choice. 

Christmas Pantomime 

We are delighted to announce that the school will be taking all children to the Parkway Cinema to see this 

year’s Pantomime “The Wizard of Oz”. The school will cover all costs as a thank you to pupils for their 

hard work and to parents for their continuous support. 

Years 1,2,5 and 6 will be going on Monday, 16th December and Nursery, Reception and Years 3 and 4 will 

be going on Wednesday, 18th December. 

Whole School Elf Day  

On Tuesday, 17th December we will be dressing up as elves and making Christmas crafts. The children 
could wear a full elf outfit, an elf dress, an elf hat or maybe just some elf socks or accessories.  
 
Christmas Lunch and Party Day 

On Thursday 19th December we will be serving our Christmas Lunch, please ensure your child’s meal is 

ordered on MCaS by midnight Monday 9th December. This will also be our Party Day where children can 

dress up in their party clothes. Please ensure they have sensible shoes on and warm coats as they will 

still be outside for breaks and lunchtime. 

Diary Dates 

26th November  Flu vaccination catch up session 

27th November  Nursery and Reception Open Evening 

10th December  9.30am Reception Christmas Concert 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/


   10.45am Year 3/4 Christmas Concert 

   1.30pm Year 1/2 Christmas Concert 

11th December  9.30am Year 5/6 Christmas Concert 

   1.30pm Reception Christmas Concert 

   2.30pm Year 5/6 Christmas Concert 

12th December  9.30am Year 1/2 Christmas Concert 

   1.30pm Year 3/4 Christmas Concert 

   Christmas Jumper Day 

13th December  10.30am Nursery Christmas Concert 

16th December  Pantomime – Years 1,2,5 and 6 

17th December  Whole School Elf Day 

18th December  Pantomime – Nursery, Reception, Years 3 and 4 

19th December  Christmas Lunch and Party Day 

20th December  School closes at 3.30pm 

6th January  Staff Training Day 

7th January   School reopens to pupils 

  

As always, thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours faithfully 

T Storr 

Principal 


